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Statement on SCOTUS Decision on Senate Bill 4   
   

 

 “The Supreme Court’s decision to uphold Texas’ enforcement of Senate Bill 4 is deeply 
troubling. Senate Bill 4 does nothing to solve the humanitarian crisis at our border and instead 
subjects Latinos who live and pay taxes in Texas to unjust profiling. 

“Although this is a disappointing setback for our diverse communities, there’s still a long legal 
journey ahead. I will continue calling on Congress to pass comprehensive immigration reform 
and smart border security and continue to stand against legislation that criminalizes and 
dehumanizes families looking for a better life.” 
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